
 
   

For Immediate Release: 
             November 10, 2014 

   Contact: Rick L’Amie 
Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority 

rlamie@mobilityauthority.com 
512-996-9778 (office) 

512-924-4000 (cell)  
 

Contact: Kelli Reyna 
Texas Department of Transportation 

Kelli.Reyna@txdot.gov 
512-832-7060 (office) 

512-658-1487 (cell) 
 

Mobility Improvements on the Horizon for Bergstrom Expressway 
Community Invited to Review at Open House 

  
(Austin, Texas) – The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority and the Texas Department of 

Transportation are hosting an Open House meeting for the Bergstrom Expressway Project on Thursday, Nov. 

13, 2014 at the East Austin College Prep Gymnasium from 4 p.m. – 7 p.m. The Mobility Authority and 

TxDOT launched an environmental study in August 2011 to develop a reasonable and feasible approach to 

improving mobility in the US 183 South corridor from US 290 to SH 71.  

 

Open House attendees will have the opportunity to learn more about the study process, proposed mobility 

improvements and context sensitive solutions. Context Sensitive Solutions is a planning approach that gives 

community members an opportunity to influence the project’s design so that it will reflect the local 

community’s cultural and historic values and aesthetic preferences. 

 

Project staff and consultants will be available to answer questions. No formal presentation will be given, and 

attendees are invited to come-and-go at their convenience. For more information, visit 

BergstromExpressway.com.  

WHAT:   Bergstrom Expressway Open House  

WHO:   TxDOT and Mobility Authority project planners and engineers 

WHEN:   Thursday, Nov. 13, 2014 from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

WHERE:   East Austin College Prep Gymnasium (MLK Campus) 

      5800 E. MLK Blvd. 

      Austin, Texas 78721 

MEDIA  

OPPORTUNITIES:  Interviews with project officials and community residents  

MEDIA ALERT 
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